
Single  Women  Rule  Singles
Blog Crawl

National Unmarried and Single Americans Week

September 19th – 25, 2010.

According to the U.S. Census bureau, there are an estimated 84
million single and unmarried adults in the United States.  To
celebrate all of these non-couples, SingleWomenRule.com will
be hosting their Second Annual Blog Crawl, and this year,
Cupid’s Pulse will be part of it!

What’s a blog crawl? It’s a like a pub crawl (minus the booze,
unless you want to enjoy a glass of bubbly in the comfort of
your home) on your computer and it lasts a full week!

https://cupidspulse.com/4556/swr-singles-blog-crawl-begins/
https://cupidspulse.com/4556/swr-singles-blog-crawl-begins/


Here’s how it works: SingleWomenRule.com will guide visitors
to a different blog each day, for seven days, to read a guest
post by one of seven featured writers.  The blog crawl is
designed  to  show  case  some  of  the  most  influential  and
talented writers and blogs in the online singles community.

Where does Cupid come in? Cupid’s Pulse will participate as a
blog  host  on  Monday,  Sept.  20,  and  will  feature
singlegalnyc.com, Melissa Braverman, as she talks about the
differences of dating in Europe vs. the U.S.

But that’s not all Cupid will be doing to celebrate the week:
— The Ah Diamond Ring for singles (an Oprah favorite) will be
featured on The Beat.
— Cupid will be participating in the first of three Tuesday
night events for the upcoming “Live the Life You Love” Series
beginning Tuesday, Sept. 21!  Watch for free ticket giveaways.
— Check out our fabulous interview with Nicole Porter, author
of The Break-up Cookbook.


